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Primary 7 is an important year for your child as they have now left the infant department of the 

school, resulting in an increased level of responsibility.  Homework is an essential link between 

school and home and therefore, your support in this matter is very much needed. We will be 

providing homework on a weekly basis to consolidate learning. I have provided each child with a 

folder for homework, and it is their responsibility to put all homework, including their diary, in this 

folder and return work. The children can still complete their homework in their jotters or on Google 

Classroom. Logins will be provided. Homework Club is available at lunchtimes at 12:15pm. 

Spelling 

Spelling words will be issued on Monday for the full week. Your child should complete one of the 

active spelling tasks each day, using their spelling words. Homework should be handed in on 

Friday. 

Every week there is a spelling test on the words covered that week. It would be a great help if you 

could encourage your child to revise the words before the test.  

Reading 

Reading homework will be issued on a Monday. Your child should prepare the pages for Friday as 

they will have associated tasks to complete. The content of their reading book should be read 

and discussed in order that it is fully understood.  Also, any unknown vocabulary is discussed and 

looked up in a dictionary to ensure that your child knows the meaning.  

As reading is so important, please encourage your child to read other texts such as: a newspaper 

article, a recipe in a cookbook, the instructions for a game etc. to build fluency and sight 

vocabulary. They can also access a wide range of online reading material on Epic! 

Maths 

Maths homework will be issued by their maths teacher and a returned date will be agreed with 

individual maths teachers. Occasionally there will be no Heinemann related homework, therefore 

on these nights revision of times tables would be beneficial. In addition to this, there may be 

mental maths homework issued. 

For extra maths practice, the children can use the Top Marks, Sumdog or Education City websites. 

Topic 

Topic related homework will be given out throughout the year.  

All homework is to be returned on Friday. 

It is important that all homework is checked for errors, corrections made, then signed by parents 

or guardians. 

I am looking forward to an exciting year in P7 and I thank you in advance for your support. 


